
Long Range Planning Committee 

End of Year Report 

 

Date: April 16, 2018 

 

Committee Membership: Matt Boots (staff member), Lucinda Carspecken, Yonjoo Cho, Rosemarie Lerma 

(student member), Terry Mason (ex officio), Alex McCormick (chair), Gary Pike, Stephanie Power-Carter, 

Pat Rogan, Hannah Schertz 

 

Meeting Dates: October 25, 2017; January 10, 2018; January 30, 2018 

 

Goals and Charges 

 Develop long-range plans 

 Recommend long-term priorities for the School of Education 

 Monitor and assess progress on attaining the priorities 

 Plan Core Campus Retreat 

 Charged by the dean to recommend amendments to the Constitution of the Faculty in light of 

the upcoming reorganization of the school 

 

Actions and Outcomes 

 Reviewed and made recommendations for amendments to the Constitution of the Faculty. 

Recommendations related to the School’s reorganization and to the definition of faculty were 

approved by Policy Council and presented at the Core Campus Faculty Meeting on April 6, 2018. 

Other recommendations were deferred to be considered next year. 

 Named Lucinda Carspecken to represent the committee on the School’s Reimagining Education 

Task Force 

 

Recommendations for Future Action 

 Take up remaining recommended amendments to the Constitution of the Faculty after the 

school’s reorganization is complete 

 Review and revise the School’s long-range plan after the new dean is in place 

 


